 Subject: Customer Response to Coronavirus (2019-CoV) Inquiries
 
We have received questions from customers about the impact of Coronavirus (2019-CoV) on our business operations. Presently, the impact on our operations and suppliers is minimal.
 
None of our China suppliers are located in the Wuhan region. The majority of our supply partners are located in Taiwan, Korea, Thailand and Malaysia.
Finally, our APAC operations are located in Singapore and Taiwan and do not rely on operations in mainland China.
 
A limited number of our assembly and test operations are performed by Chinese suppliers.  Due to the extension of the Lunar New Year in China, these Chinese suppliers will remain closed until February 9.  This will impact a limited number of near term shipments for certain Broadcast, Z-Wave and BLE modules.  Our suppliers currently do not foresee an effect on long-term operations. We will directly notify you and the customer with any shipment impact.
 
We are not aware of any further impacts to our supply chain at this time. Silicon Labs has business continuity plans for potential supply chain disruptions.
 
As you can appreciate, the situation is fluid.  Our Operations team and APAC leadership are closely monitoring and are in constant communication with our suppliers.  We will provide updates should the situation change.
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly if you have any questions.
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